Special Inaugural Meeting Minutes

January 1, 2015

The City of Audubon Park held a special inaugural meeting on Thursday, January 1, 2015 at City Hall,
located at 3340 Robin Road, with the following present: Mayor Dorn Crawford, Police Chief Doug
Sweeney and City Clerk Janette Mercer, who arrived later. The newly elected Councilors present were
Lindsey Breen, Darrell Shelton, Laura Stevens, Anthony Williams and Nancy Zinner.

Call to Order

Mayor Crawford called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon.
The Mayor administered the Oath of Office to the new councilors and offered congratulations.
The City Clerk administered the Oath of Office to the Mayor.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 PM,

The next scheduled meeting is January 20, 2015.
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